9/1/14
To whom it may concern:

We Brackon and Jamie Christensen would like to petition for water and sewer service outside of
city limits. The property address where we are requesting service is located at 3401 south 1500
west. Brackon and Jamie Christensen agree to pay the expenses incurred by the city to advance
such extension. Our neighbors are currently being provided with sewer/water from Nibley city,
Our prior residence was located in Nibley, where we lived for the past four years. We are
familiar with Nibley city ordinances and the billing process. We enjoy Nibley city and plan to
mabke this location out permanent residence. We would greatly appreciate the opportunity to
furnish our home with the city sewer and water system.

Thank you,

Brackon and Jamie Christensen
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